

WORKSHEET (01/04/2022)

Review

I. Read and choose

1. She wants to go to the swimming pool. She wants to
a. play basketball b. see her favorite animal c. play in the water
2. What does he do at a quarter to four? – He
a. read books b. doing his homework c. comes home
3. Are there grapes? – No, thereany.
a. some / aren't b. any / is c. any / aren't
4. What do you do before breakfast? – I
a. feed my pets b. am helping my mom c. washes the dishes
5. Ia bus to school. – His brotherHe walks.
a. take / doesn't b. take / don't c. drives / does

II. Read and do task A and B

My name is Annie and this is what I normally do. I love to walk on the mountain. During the week I wake up early and go for a small walk on the mountain. I usually go with my father or my brother. We like to get some fresh air before we start our day. We live in the country far away from the city. We think that our country life is wonderful because we are away from the noise and pollution of the city. We often walk for about one-half hour and then return to our home. I always take my bus after our walk and at about 8:30 a.m. and arrive at school at 9:00 a.m. My father takes his car and goes to town to work. He works at a veterinary clinic. He is a vet and loves to help animals. We have 3 dogs and two cats. On the weekend we wake up early and go for a hike on the mountain. It is so nice to smell the fresh air and see the wild animals. We stay there for about three hours and bring our lunch with us. As you can see my family loves nature.

A. Choose the correct choice to complete the answer

1. What does Annie love to do? - She loves to walk on the
a. mountain b. bridge
2. Where does she live? – She lives in the
a. city b. country
3. What time does she arrive at school? – She arrives at school at....
a. 8:00 b. 9:00
4. Where does her father work? – He..... at a veterinary clinic
a. worked b. works
5. What do they do on the weekend? – They goa hike.
a. for b. at

B. Write T (True) or F (False)

1. Annie likes to walk on the mountain.
2. Her family gets some fresh air after they start their day.
3. Annie lives in the city.
4. Her father is a vet.
5. Her family doesn't love nature.



III. Math: The side length of a rectangle is 9m. The side width of a rectangle is 7m.

1. Find the perimeter of the rectangle.

The perimeter of the rectangle is:x (7 +) =m

2. Find the area of the rectangle.

The area of the rectangle is: x =m²

7m

9m